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As a mental health clinician for nearly 35 years, my support for this bill is a no-

brainer. I have practiced for long enough to witness the slow but certain take-over of 

my industry by insurance companies, to the detriment of clinicians and clients in so 

many ways. Please do something to balance the scales; do you favor huge corporate 

insurance companies or the clinicians and clients they serve?  


